Bill Goggins

From:

Sent: 20 August 2021 1149

To: IFD Public Consultations

Subject: Designated Salmonid Waters Bye Law

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

{ #nsh to wnte and confirm my support of the above subject bing proposal Conservation of our salmonid watars 1s critical in
hight of invasive spacies and pks threats We have a duty to ensurs our watars ara lookad aftzr and protected.

I loak forward to se2ing it passad

With kind ragards

Ry



